
Antique Bottle Club of Northern 
Illinois

Pick and Probe Newsletter
April, 2024    Volume 49     No. 4

The next meeting will be May 1, 
2024 at 7:30 pm at the Antioch 
Senior Center.

The meeting was called to order at 
7:32pm. 9 members were present.

There was no program as Bob 
Bunns wife Cookie had heart 
issues. We pray she returns to 
health.  Bob will tentatively do the 
August presentation on Picnic 
beers and sodas.

May is mini collection night. Lets 
see what you have.

November will be the Antique, 
Adverstising and Bottle show at 
the Grayslake Fairgrounds.

Dan Puzzo attended the Baltimore 
Show with his brother Johns 
bottles. Lousy weather but huge 
crowd and tables.

Chicago Bottle Club lottery for 
bottle color pick took place. 50 
Anniversary bottles made. 1 for 
the archive.

A.B.C.N.I. Website had 26 visits in 
march.
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The passing of Jim Hodashel was 
announced. RIP Jim.

Show and Tell:
John Panek showed a labeled bitters 
TO-NI-TA, a aqua hutch bottle dug 30 
years ago, a Bristol Mineral Springs and 
Old Thomas Hennesy.

Jim Skinner showed a American Radio-
thon “X” Co. THO-RAD-X small green, 
a Minerva Mineral Spring Co. 1 pint 8 
oz. Cary , Illinois. Many acid etched 
shots.

Stacy showed a MCM small white horse 
themed uranium glass vase.

Jim K. a vodka or gin probably 1898-
1900 embossed. Came out of Cary, 
Illinois.

John Puzzo showed a A.B.C.N.I. 1976 
dark blue Club Bicentenial bottle. 27 
were made.

Joke of the Month:  If a cow doesn't give 
milk is it a mild dud or a udder failure?
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